
 

 

 

Laura Litchfield 

Laura Litchfield joined the Hearth, Patio & Barbecue Association of Canada in 

2000 when the association first moved to Huntsville, Ontario. She has served in 

many roles and was appointed President of the Canadian association in 2017. 

Prior to joining HPBAC, Laura worked in advertising and marketing for an agency 

in Toronto before moving to Huntsville to join the Marketing staff of a 

manufacturing company.   

 

 


